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THE PHILIPPINE GLOBAL SCHOOL
Leoaden i Aeademic Encellence and Yalues Formation

3 January 2025

Subject: Temporary Changes in Gate Access for Safety Reasons
Dear Parents,
Blessed New Year!

We hope this message finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As we
embark on a promising year ahead, we remain committed to ensuring the safety and well-
being of everyone within our school community.

We would like to inform you that strengthening work is ongoing in our premises. To ensure
everyone's safety during fhis period, the following temporary changes in gate access have
been implemented as we resume classes on Monday, é January 20235:

Gate 1: Will be closed temporarily.

Gate 2: Wil be used for access by students, employees, parents, and visitors.

Gate 3: Wil be designated exclusively for school buses and employees' vehicles.
Drop-Off and Pick-Up: Jubara Bin Hasan Al Maras St. Only = After signal of 21st, 2nd
right

s e

- NO parking, drop off and pick-up along Benghazi St.

We kindly request your understanding and cooperation with these adjustments. These
measures are necessary to maintain a secure environment for all, and we assure you that
these changes are femporary. A follow-up notice will be issued when the strengthening
work is completed and Gate 1 is reopened.

Thank you for your continued support and trust. If you have any concerns or questions,
please do not hesitate to reach out to the school administration.

Wishing you and your loved ones a year filled with blessings, joy, and success.

Warmgpgegards,

DR. RIZA R. DANAO
Schobl Principal
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